433 River Street, Suite 303 Troy, New York 12180-2299

Richard F. Daines, M.D. Commissioner

June 9, 2008

Wendy E. Saunders Chief of Staff

Eric Albinsson Training and Quality Management **Emergency First Response** 30151 Tomas Street Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688-2125

Dear Mr. Albinsson,

LIDE TOLK

This letter is to inform you that the New York State Emergency Medical Services Council has approved your Public Access Defibrillation curriculum to be used in New York State.

The Emergency First Response curriculum must continue to adhere to all NYS regulations and policies pertaining to PAD training. This includes any current or future advisories from the NYS Department of Health Bureau of EMS. Please refer to our web site at http://www.health.state.ny.us/nysdoh/ems/main.htm to obtain information or future changes pertaining to PAD, which may effect the use of your curriculum within the state of New York.

If you have further questions, please contact Karen Meggenhofen, Associate Director, at (518) 402-0996, ext 1, 4.

Sincerely,

Edward G. Wronski

Director

changes pertaining to PAT, which may effect the Bureau of Emergency Medical Services the at http://www.heplin.state.ny.us/nys/lon/ems/manubin to obtain information of covinces from the BANS Department of Herith Bureau of MAS. Fig. se refer to our regulations and policies pertaining to PAD training. This tite index any current or facinity The Emergency Pust receptor se curriquiant, medic, ninus to achere to ell in